

Welcome back for another fantastic term at Carrum Primary School. We hope you all had a restful school holiday. It has been great to get around to all the classes this week and see everyone working



3-6 House Cross Country 23 April

loving being at school again.

so well. It is a credit to our teachers that the students are engaged and

As I shared at the end of last term we have had a couple of changes in the office. Clare Bennett has joined our school community



from Upwey South Primary
School as our new business
manager. I know you will all
get a chance to meet her
soon and make her feel
welcome as part of Carrum
Primary School. Rebecca
Schefman will be supporting
Clare in the office at
reception. We know they will
both do a great job in these
roles.

School Council 27 April

Click For More Dates



TERM 2 22 APRIL 2021

Our Grade 3-6 House Cross Country will be held this Friday 23rd April at Roy Dore Reserve from 11am-1pm. Students are

encouraged to wear their House colours and parents are welcome to attend and cheer on the children. Mr Vansittart will use the results from this event to select a team for the District Cross Country coming up in the next couple of weeks. Good luck to all the students competing.

On Wednesday we had an official opening of our buildings due to the completion of the building projects conducted at the school during the last 18 months. Sonya Kilkenny spoke to the students and participated in the ceremony with Centrum Architects and Marradon Construction. Thank



you to the Victorian State Government for their support in upgrading the school facilities to cater for our growing enrolments.

This term we will be undertaking a self-reflection process as part of our four year school review. Teachers, students and parents will be involved in focus group activities to analyse our school's performance against targets and goals outlined in our current Strategic Plan. This reflection process will assist in the development of goals and targets for our new strategic plan that will be developed during Term 3 this year. Later this term a survey will be sent home to each family asking for your reflections on our school. Please keep an eye out for this survey in the

next couple of weeks as the more

responses we receive the more beneficial the survey results are. Thank you for your support with this process.



Given it is the start of a new term and winter is almost upon us, I would like to remind parents that if your child is unwell and are displaying fever like

TERM 2 22 APRIL 2021

symptoms they must stay at home and seek medical advice. It is important that all children when unwell remain home until they have recovered from any illness. Please see your doctor if your child is unwell.

Looking ahead, ANZAC Day is on Sunday 25th April. On Friday we will hold a brief ceremony over the loud speaker. Our **School Captains** will also be attending the Seaford RSL memorial service where they will participate in the service as flag bearers. Next week, our **Marine Ambassadors** will be attending a workshop at Mentone Primary School on Wednesday 28th April. Mr Vansittart will be taking them on the excursion and I am looking forward to hearing about what they have learnt at assembly over the coming weeks.

Finally, I hope everyone has a great weekend and we look forward to seeing all the students back at school on Monday.

Best regards, Clem Langford Principal







3-6 House Cross Country

23 April

Carrum Beach Patrol

24 April (9am)

School Council

27 April

District Cross Country

4 May

NAPLAN

11-13 May

School Photos 20 May





Patterson River Secondary College Presents:



ROALD DAHL'S Atilda THE MUSICAL

Book DENNIS KELLY

Music & Lyrics
TIM MINCHIN

Direction & Musical Direction
JENNIFER MOLLOY

Choreography & Assistant Direction CATHERINE BLACKBURNE

Thursday 22nd – Saturday 24th April 2021 Please see https://www.prsc.vic.edu.au for booking information

Licensed exclusively by Music Theatre International (Australasia).

All performance materials supplied by Hal Leonard Australia.

Develop the confidence of a winning smile

Take advantage of our **free initial visit** and get some professional advice from a specialist orthodontist today. **No referral is necessary.**





39 balcombe rd, mentone 9585 8000 straightorthodontics.com.au